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From: Mr Samuel McCain

Dear Mrs Johnson,

Police Captain

San Francisco Police Dept 

To: Mrs Susannah Johnson

# 2432, Armstrong Ave.

San Francisco - 43542

30th September, 2012

Dear Mrs. Johnson,

On behalf of the SFPD, I have to convey this sorrowful message to you that your son, Sgt Douglas Johnson died on 29th September, 2012 in a shoot-out with criminals on Rudolf Street, San Francisco.

I express my sympathy on his tragic death. I knew him since a long time. He was an honest Police Officer with true dedication for his duties & to help people with law& enforcement matters.

Please accept our heartfelt condolences from the whole staff of SFPD.

With regards

Michael Anderson

San Francisco Police Dept
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.

